
 

 

 

 

 

 

December 7, 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Falun Fafa Association of Calgary: 

To commemorate International Human Rights Day, I wish to show support for Falun Gong 

practitioners in the hopes of bringing greater awareness to the grave mistreatment of the Falun 

Dafa by the Chinese Communist Party. I commend you for your truthfulness, compassion, and 

resolve. 

As a strong advocate for human rights and freedom of expression, I believe that all human beings 

deserve to be treated with dignity and respect. Freedom from persecution can only exist when 

inherent value is recognized in one another. I stand with you in condemning the egregious human 

rights violations conducted against the Falun Dafa. Conservatives will continue to bring this 

issue to the forefront of debate and pressure the Chinese government to end these deplorable 

acts. 

 

I want to thank all of you for your continued advocacy and work on this important issue. 

Creating awareness is the first step to ending prejudice. I trust that as you keep up the fight 

against injustice and stand up for your rights, and those of your fellowman, one day, we will see 

the end of exploitation and abuse of the Falun Dafa by the Chinese regime.  

Please accept my best wishes.  

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Rachael Harder 

Member of Parliament for Lethbridge 

 

 


